
MEMO 
 
To: Jeremy 
From: Thomas E. Samoluk 
Subject: Photo Allegedly Showing Oswald in Ninth Grade at Monig Jr. High, Fort Worth 
Date: July 12, 2017 
 
Attached is a cover note and photograph from Jim DiEugenio for your information.  The photo, 
which he got from John Armstrong, allegedly shows Oswald in a photograph of a ninth grade 
class at Monig Jr. High in fort Worth.  Armstrong, according to DiEugenio, has interviewed 
members of this class who allegedly claim that Oswald was a classmate. 
 
 


